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Tuesday, 19th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Our contract with our school meals providers, Pabulum is about to come to an end. While we 
have been satisfied with the service provided by Pabulum, the school has decided to go in a 
different direction.  

We will be bringing our catering in house with the support of a company called Chefs in 
Schools. Chefs in Schools specialise in supporting schools to provide their own catering 
services. They ensure the schools they work with cook with all fresh ingredients and emphasise 
tasty and healthy eating.  

They also have expertise in all aspects of kitchen and catering health and safety. They will 
support us to maintain the very high standards of safety and cleanliness we have now, 
including  providing for our children with allergies and special dietary requirements.  

This change will take effect after the Easter holiday. We plan on holding some tasting events 
for parents/carers later in the term.  

We will publish our new menus on our website soon.  

Feel free to contact me should you have any questions.  

 
 
Ian Scotchbrook 
 

 
 
Headteacher 

 


